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Summary:

John W. Staggers informs Syngman Rhee that economic coordinator Tyler Wood
approved a fertilizer project.
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MEMORANDUNM My 193 1954

T0: Dr. Syngman Rhee

SUBJECT: Fertilizer Plant

The interviews I had with Tyler Wood and his
organization in reference to the fertilizer plant must have
had some effect. I see that it has now been approved. Also,
that the site has been selescted for the cement plant.

Jo W, STAGGERS
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